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We are only going to receive one response to our pier and piling replacement RFP.  That will be from 

Tacoma Floats.  Jack at Northshore Construction said they didn't want the project because it included 

responsibility for all design work.  Matt at Quigg Brothers said they were likely to be subcontractors for 

Tacoma Floats doing the pile driving.  He felt Tacoma Floats was perfect for our project because they are 

set up to do turnkey projects like ours.  He said any proposal they offered "would be like the tail wagging 

the dog". 

I am a little disappointed we will have only one proposal to evaluate, but Tacoma Floats is a solid and 

reputable company.  I am sure we will be in good hands.  Roger Hansen has offered to help review the 

proposal when received. 

 

I have a stripper for the dock parking area.  This was planned for mid-March, but the weather has 

caused delays.  


